M.C.B.A.’s  Meeting Minutes For


Nov. 19, 2002 @ 7:20 P.M.





Attendance





John Beranek


Johnnie Culton


Bryan Culton


Gordy Hall


Lewis Jones Jr.


Everett King


Mike Moody


Jack Noe


John Poynter


 


Meeting Minutes





President John Beranek called the meeting of the M.C.B.A to order.  John then took roll call of the members.  Nine (9) of fifteen (15) members were present for the board meeting.  John Beranek then asked if an officer or director had anything to report to the board.  John Poynter said that we need to do a better job announcing association meetings to our members.  Lewis Jones Jr. said he  would start giving flyers to the league secretaries to let the members know the date, time and location of association meetings.  The board talked about members not showing up for meetings.  John Beranek told the board that he and Lewis would contact the members absent.  John Poynter asked if any board member knew of anyone interested in joining the board of directors.  The board consists of three officers and twelve directors.  John P. suggested that each house have six directors.  The board also discussed getting association members to show up for the annual meeting.  Lewis suggested board members go and talk to the bowlers about the meeting along with leaving flyers.  President Beranek then asked for reports from the committees.  John B. asked the tournament committee to report to the board.  John Poynter told the members of some tournament ideas he was working on.  The members discussed different types of tournament formats along with how often they should be held.  The members talked about alternating the tournaments between the two lanes.  The board also talked when to hold the city tournament.  After a short discussion the members settled on the month of February 2003.  John B told the tournament committee to work on the tournaments we talked about and to set the dates for the city tournament with both houses and report back at our next meeting.  Pres. Beranek then asked the board if there was any unfinished business.  Johnnie Culton of the hall of fame committee talked of some information he had downloaded from a web site.  John P. said we needed to get a plague for each house to list the names of hall of fame inductees.  John B told the board members that we need to meet monthly.  He asked for everyone’s phone numbers, including cell phones and e-mail addressed.  He said that the board members need to stay in contact with each other and this would make it easier to get things done.  He told the board that the immediate things we need to work on are the tournaments, city tournament and the hall of fame.  Pres. Beranek then asked if there were any new business to talk about.  The board discussed holding the state tournament in Richmond.  The members talked about the houses and the association working together to get the state tournament.  Lewis said he would try to get some information on what we need to do to get the tournament.  The board set the next meeting for Dec. 3, 2002 at 7:00PM.  The meeting will be held at Galaxy Bowling Center.  The meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM.








Lewis Jones Jr.


M.C.B.A. secretary


 








